COPY.
iﬁlng%ﬁ-%iztzr of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

9th May, 1923,

Dear Sirs,
I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 3rd instent referring to the steam trawler "NOTRE
DAME DE LOURDES", and I ghould esteem it a favour if you
would be good enough to let me know whether it is to be
understood that the (wners desire to withdraw the ’
clasgificktion of this vessel from the Soclety's Register

Book.

I am, D ear Sirs,

v ours faithfully,

Agsistant to the Secretarys

Megsrs., The Bangue Adam,
LLOYD'S AGENTS,

Boulogne-sur-mer.
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